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The New Member Loveletters for Face 2 Face #7, Men’s Walks #187 and #188, and Women’s Walk #219 have been sent. 

Women’s Walk #220 has been committed and the Loveletter is ready to go. 

The roster for Men’s Walk #189 is nearly complete and we’ve started preparing for Women’s Walk #220 and Face to 

Face #8 in May. 

Weekend Communications began preparing the pastor letters in April and the process is going smoothly. 
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